
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Jeni Yamada [e-mail address redacted]  
Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 7:47 AM 
To: micro_entity 
Subject: Typo 

Creativity and innovation ARE not limited to the wealthy. (There was a typo in my previous 
note) 

Please approve the lowering of patent fees for micro-entities. 

Jeni Yamada 

Sent from my iPhone 


